
Sunday November 9 

Woodley Park News 

WPCA Fall Meeting. CM Mary Cheh will be the featured speaker. There will also be 
elections of officers and other Executive Committee members. So far, the following 
people have been nominated: Peter Brusoe, President; Barbara Ioanes, VP; Warren 
Gorlick, Treasurer; Dan Dembkowski, Gasper Martinez, Rob Meisnere and Stephanie 
Zobay, at-large members. At this point, there is no nominee for Secretary. Additional 
nominations may be made at the meeting. Wednesday, November 12, 7:30 pm at 
Stanford. 

There is a zoning code limit on restaurants in the WP business district, adopted in 
order to preserve room for other neighborhood-serving businesses. The current crop of 
restaurants already exceed that limit. A landlord is now asking the city to make an 
exception for a restaurant in its building. The landlord says that it needs this exception 
because only a national chain restaurant can offer the credit rating and financial stability 
it's looking for in a tenant. WPCA will consider whether to take a position on this 
application at the fall meeting. 

HPRB consideration of McDonald's proposal to revamp the exterior of its Connecticut 
Avenue location has been postponed at least to December. WPCA's opposition to the 
proposal is online. 

Oyster-Adams will hold its annual bilingual book fair, November 10 through November 
15, featuring Spanish, English and bilingual texts at all reading levels for children and 
youth. Schedule and other information here. 

Calendar 

Wednesday November 12, 7 pm (before the general meeting). WPCA Executive 
Committee meeting. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the 
meeting. All are welcome.  

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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